
 
 
November 28, 2016 

Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re: Case No. 09-M-0311 – Implementation of Chapter 59 of the Laws of 2009 Establishing a 

Temporary Annual Assessment Pursuant to Public Service Law §18-a(6); City of Jamestown 

Board of Public Utilities – Annual Changes to Temporary Assessment Surcharge 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

Pursuant to Section 18-a(6) of the Public Service Law, the Order in Case 09-M-0311 

“Implementation of Chapter 59 of the Laws of 2009 Establishing a Temporary Annual 

Assessment Pursuant to Public Service Law Section 18-a(6)”, and the June 18, 2014 Order - 

Implementing Revised Temporary State Assessment, the Heritage Hills Water Company 

(“HHWW”) hereby submits tariff statement to recover the Temporary State Energy and Utility 

Service Conservation Assessment (Public Service Law [“PSL”] §18-a[6]) (“TSA”).  This 

Statement, No. 4, is effective December 1, 2016 and replaces Statement No. 3 which was filed 

in September.  The new statement reflects changes discussed with Commission audit staff and 

the Company believes they would agree with the new calculations. 

Should you have any questions regarding this filing I can be contacted at (518) 452-2585 or via 

e-mail at FRadigan@aol.com 

Respectfully submitted, 

For the Heritage Hills Water Company 

By:   
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